
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF WEST BEND 

 

The Town of West Bend Town Board will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, November 12, 2024, at the 

Town Hall, located at 6355 County Hwy Z, West Bend, WI, to consider a revision to the Town’s zoning 

regulations (Chapter 325) as proposed by the Plan Commission. The proposed materials are available at the 

Town Hall during regular office hours. The proposed revisions, if adopted, would affect allowable land uses 

throughout the Town. 

 

The meeting starts at 6:30 pm and the public hearing will be conducted in the order indicated on the meeting 

agenda. All interested parties will be heard.  

 

For information regarding this public hearing, contact Tim Schwecke, Town Planner, at 920-728-2814 or Julie 

Ihlenfeld, Town Clerk, between the hours of 8:00 am and 2:30 pm, Monday through Thursday at the Town Hall. 

 

Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of individuals with disabilities through 

appropriate aids and services. For additional information or to request this service, please contact Julie 

Ihlenfeld, Town Clerk, at 262-338-3417. 

 

Legal notice to be published in the Washington County Daily News on October 29 and November 5, 2024 


